ANDERSON COUNTY COUNCIL
ANDERSON, SOUTH CARODLINA
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Linda N. Gilstrap, Clerk

MINUTESTS

PURSUANT TO SECTION 30-4-80 OF THE STATE FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT THE
FOLLOWING PERSONS/DORGANIZATIONS WERE NOTIFIED BY PHONE A/OR FACSIMILE OF
THIS MEETING: 6. Fred Tolly, JIr., William Floyd, Harvie Banister, Ed
Allgood, Mike Holden, David Watson, Tom Martin, Jack Crowe, Jacky Hunter
BY FAX: Michelle M. Cox— INDEPENDENT MAIL, Brad Cooper-
GREENVILLENEMWS, Saint BPBryan-CHANNEL 4, Paul Brown—-CHANNEL 7, Brenda
Brady-EASLEY PROGRESS, BELTON NEWS, Matt Phillips-WRIX RADIO, Bill
Meade-THE JOURNAL, Judy Fleming-CHANNEL 13,Teresa Dickie-Channel 4,
Melinda Hoffman - Chammel 8.

A called meeting of the Anderson County Council was held on April 1S5,
1993 at 3:30 p.m. at the Anderson County Civic Center. Chairman Mike
Holden presided.
PRESENT
William A. Floyd - District #2
Harvie E. Banister - District #3
Ed Allgood - District 84
Mike Holden - District #35
Tom Martin - County Attorney
Linda N. Bilstrap - Clerk
ABSENT
8. Fred Tolly, Jr. -~ District #1

Chairman Mike Holden called the meeting to order at 4:00 p.m. at the
Anderson Civic Center. He then moved to go into executive session to
discuss contractual matters dealing with the hiring of a new county
administrator. Mr. Floyd seconded and vote was 4-0.

On the motion of Mr. Holden, seconded by Mr. Floyd, Cd&ncil voted 4~0 to
come out of executive session back into regular session at 4140 p.m.

Mr. Tom Martin explained that during executive session Council was
briefed on legal and contractual matiers regarding the position of Coun-
ty Administrator. No action was taken.

Mr. Floyd moved to approve the contractual terms iﬁa discussed in execu-
tive session. Vote was three in favor and one opposed (Banister).

Mr. Holden said that Mr. Tolly was unable to attend the meeting; howev-
er, he was 1004 in favor.
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Mr. Floyd moved to authorize the Chairman of Anderson County Council to
offer the contract to the candidate as discussed in executive session.
Mr. Banister seconded and vote was unanimous. Mr. Holden stated that
Mr. Tolly would have also vote in favor of the motion.

There being no further businese, Council adjourned at 5:10 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

dem\da . &

Linda N. Bilstrap, Clerk
ANDERSON COUNTY COUNEIL




